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 On 23 August 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy visit from Dr. 

John Steytler, CEO of the Development Bank of Namibia, and his delegation. 

Ambassador Nishimaki and Dr Steytler exchanged views on Namibia's economic 

development cooperation. 

 

 
 

(from Left) Ms. Amupolo, Head of Investments,  Dr. John Steytler, CEO, 

Ambassador Nishimaki, Mr. Hoveka, Head of Credit Risk and Ms. Scholtz, Head of 

Business Strategy 


